
CMRA Meeting Minutes for 9 September 2014 

The meeting was called to order by Daniel, KC0UTW, at 7 PM.  There were 16 members present with 3 

guests. 

The August minutes were accepted as written. 

There was no treasurer’s report. 

Old Business: 

Daniel, KC0UTW, asked Corey, KC0YNS, for an update on the club trailer.  No work has been done on the 

trailer due in part to the recent heat.  All members present were asked to submit suggestions/plans for 

the interior of the trailer. 

Jon, N0OFJ, reported on the MS150 bike ride.  It was relatively quiet.  It is reported that the ride will be 

moving to the St Louis area next year. 

Jon, N0OFJ, and Dave, KV0S, reported on the college club. 

New Business: 

Daniel, KC0UTW, reported that the Gardner, KS, hamfest will be held on 13 Sept. 

Jon, N0OFJ, reported that the club computer at Joint Communications is on its last legs and needs to be 

replaced.  A request was made of the members for a desktop computer to be donated for that purpose. 

Corey, KC0YNS reported that Tom Holmes has 500ft of 7’8 inch hardline he would like to make available 

to club members. 

Myron, W0ZH, reported on the ARRL Centennial DX with Texas being one of the featured states this 

month.  It was also noted that the Route 66 Special Event was also in progress this week. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:09 PM. 

Prior to the start of the meeting, Boone County Sheriff’s Deputy Chris Smith gave a presentation on the 

Boone County K-9 unit that was well received.  His dog, Baron, demonstrated a brief drug search. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Joe Casler, KC0WGB 

CMRA, Recording Secretary 

 


